
Announcements—May 1, 2024 

 

No school this Friday May 3rd --Staff PL 

 

Quebec Trip 

There will be a mandatory grade 8 Quebec trip meeting today at 12:15 in Mrs. Smith’s 
classroom (room 117). 

Please bring your completed medical forms and paper/pencil to write with. 

 

Fish News 

When salmon return to spawn the changes are so dramatic that for many centuries people 
thought that the large salmon were a different species than the fry in the river. As the time 
for spawning nears, the fish get darker in colour, and the males develop a hooked lower 
jaw. 

Tune in tomorrow to find out one major difference between Atlantic salmon and salmon of 
the Pacific Coast. 

 

Dance 

There will be a dance tonight from 6:00-7:30, drives should be prearranged for 7:30 pickup. 

Ticket sales are over, but you can still purchase a ticket at the door for $5.00. Bring extra 
money as a canteen will be available. 


